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Next Meeting
Thu 17 October, 11am
Exhibition Meeting
Thu 3 October, 11am 

at the Art Studio 
Cnr Combermere& Bourke Sts 

Goulburn

GOULBURN & DISTRICT  
ART SOCIETY INC.

PO Box 71, Goulburn Nsw 2580

www.artsociety.goulburn.net.au 

goulburnartsociety@gmail.com

www.facebook.com/
goulburnandistrictartsociety

 
President:  
� Helen De Jonge 4829 2300

Vice President & Editor:  
� Alex Mortensen 0434 286 311

Secretary:  
� Lesley Whitten 0417 240 595

Treasurer:  
� Alan Whitten 0439 410 733

Ass’t Treasurer: �  Vacant

Minutes Secretary: �  Julia Laybutt

Ass’t Secretary:� Sue Maas

Ass’t Minutes Secretary:� Sue Maas

Membership Secretary:� Sue Maas

Publicity: � Vacant

Web Master & Graphic Designer: 
� Katya Mortensen 
Workshop Co-ordinator: 
� Helen De Jonge

Public Officer: � Trish McNamara

Facebook Co-ordinator: 
� Patricia Mueller

Committee: 	 Sue Maas, Trish 
McNamara, Greta Fennamore,Bryce 
Ronning, Kim Warwick

President Writes
Hello everyone, I hope you are all painting for our Annual Art Prize at 
the Workers Club next month and have lots of entries. 
Just a reminder that the entry forms need to be in by the 28th 
September, so Lesley can enter them into the computer. It is a big job so 
send them as soon as you can.
We will be receiving all the art works and hanging on Wednesday 9th 
October. This will be a big day so if you can please stay to help hang 
and also help check the work coming in it would be appreciated. We will 
need a lot of help over the Friday, Saturday and Sunday and the more 
members who can do some duty the better.
This year the opening is on the Friday night 11th. Please come along to 
help.  It is a fun night finding out who the winners are - it could be you.
As this is the last newsletter before the exhibition, I am looking forward 
to seeing everyone there with their art work and having a successful 
exhibition with a lot of entries.
Happy Painting,
Helen  

Meeting on 12 September 2019. Photo by Ekaterina Mortensen

IN THIS ISSUE:
GDAS Participation in Lilac Festival 2019  
GDAS Workshop in November 2019
AAP advertising in GWC
Other Exhibitions and Events
Recent Painting Thursday Report
Coming Exhibition with Helen De Jonge &  
Marion Schumacher� and more...
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GDAS Workshops

November 2nd, 2019 
Acrylic Landscapes with Janette 
McGuffog. 
Cost is Members: $45 and  
Non-members: $60
If you wish to participate, 
phone Helen De Jonge  
4829 2300.
There may be members who 
would like to share their skills 
by running a workshop in 
2019-2020. If so please contact 
Helen De Jonge.

Other Exhibitions 
& Events

 �BDAS There are always 
interesting things happening  
at Bowral www.bdasgallery.com
 �ASOC  
Summer School in Canberra. 
Applications are now available 
and full information is on 
https://asoc.net.au

2019
11-13 OCTOBER

THE GOULBURN WORKERS CLUB

ANNUAL ART PRIZE
$1000   1st PRIZE OVERALL WINNER
$500  1st PRIZE IN EACH PAINTING SECTION
$250  1st PRIZE IN EACH OF PRINT MAKING, 

PHOTOGRAPHY & MINIATURE SECTIONS

MAJOR  
ANNUAL ART 

EXHIBITION OF THE 
GOULBURN  

& DISTRICT ART 
SOCIETYOPENING  

NIGHT
FRIDAY 11 OCTOBER 6.30pm

OPEN TO ALL ARTISTS
Entry form is available at www.artsociety.goulburn.net.au

ENQUIRIES
4829 2300 - HELEN 

0417 240 595 - LESLEY
goulburnartsociety@gmail.com

N O N - A C Q U I S I T I V E

Lilac Festival 2019 
and GDAS
It was decided to participate the 
Lilalc Festival Parade this year 
tha would give us an opportunity 
to advertise our art society and 
upcoming exhibition. 
Artists will meet at Scout Hall 
(Bourke St) 6th October at 
11am, dressed as artists with 
something purple/lilac colour. 
Advertisments (DL lieflets) will be 
supplied to hand to the public.
Please come to support our 
Art Society!

Raffle Prize for 
our Exhibition
Lesley Whitten donated 
her beautiful painting for 
this year’s Annual Art Prize 
Exhibition Raffle. Thank you 
Lesley!

Lesley Whitten. Monstera Magic, 
acrylic on canvas, 90 x 60cms

GWC outdoor ad 
for our coming 
Exhibition
Electronic screen outdoor 
Goulburn Workers Club will 
have our advertisement again. 
New design was supplied by 
Katya Mortensen and last 
Thursday we had a trial for 
running it. 
Photo by Katya Mortensen.
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MEETINGS
Note change of date 

of monthly meeting to 
17th October due to 

our exhibition.
Exhibition Meeting on 
3rd October to finalise 

arrangements and 
discuss our part in Lilac 

Festival Parade.

Survey re Monthly Meeting Days
It is wondered if we were to have half of our monthly meetings on a 
Saturday morning would this enable more members to attend them.
1. �If you would be likely to attend if we held every second monthly 

meeting on the morning of the second Saturday of the month 
would you be likely to attend?

2. �Would you prefer if we make no change to monthly meetings 
ie we keep it as the second Thursday of the month for all of our 
meetings?

Your answers are important to the club and we’d appreciate it if all 
members would send your answers to the secretary.

Painting Day
Members are coming 
along on Thiursdays for a 
day of painting, socialising 
with other members and 
offering and receiving 
advice from each other. 
There’s plenty of room, 
good lighting and the 
weather is warming up 
so we hope to see more 
of our GDAS members 
turn up to make use of 
our facility. Visitors are 
welcome.
Due to our currently 

having a limited number of keys, please contact Helen 
De Jonge to check with her as to what time she will be 
there to unlock.

ACOS Spring Exhibition
Katya and Alex Mortensen entered several 
works in the Spring Exhibition at the Fitters 
Workshop. They were there to assist in the 
hanging and were impressed with the overall 
high quality of art works displayed by the 
ACOS members.
ACOS latest newsletter reported that the 
same number of  works were sold this 
year as in 2018 so it was again a successful 
exhibition.

Coming Exhibition with Helen De Jonge 
and Marion Schumacher 

Marion Schumacher  and I are having an exhibition in Hall, at the Capital 
Wines & Kyeema Gallery. We have called it “Old and New”, Marion will be 
featuring lots of new wonderful landscapes from around the local area, I 
will have landscapes, old boots, old  houses and birds. The Exhibition will 
be on from the 25th October till the 24th November. We will be having 
our official opening on Sunday 27th October at 2pm.  
Please come along to support us and enjoy wine & nibbles.

Bungendore Fine 
Art Gallery January 
2020 Exhibition
GDAS Members will be 
invited to participate in an 
exhibition for one month at 
this gallery. Information will 
be emailed to our members.

The Next 
Goulburn Show 
7th and 8th  
March 2020
GDAS members may be interested 
in entering the Art Section.
http://goulburnshow.com.
au/2020-goulburn-show/

Creativity  
takes courage.

– Henri Matisse

Henri-Émile-Benoît Matisse was 
a French artist and the colorist of 
the 20th century. His expressive, 
decorative and monumental 
paintings revolutionized Modern 
Art.
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Our Sponsors
The GDAS has numerous sponsors 
who give us a variety of forms 
of sponsorship that is of great 
assistance to the running of our 
organisation. We thank them all.

ANDREW LIN
DENTIST

THE WORKERS SPORTS COUNCIL

www.goulburnworkers.com.au

www.telaustralia.com.au 

www.ozartfinder.com

FEES ARE OVERDUE
$30 per annum. Our year is from 1st July to 30th June.  

Please see attached renewal form.  
Membership gives various benefits. 

BANK DETAILS CHANGE
Members and other people who may need to make payments to 

the art society. Please note that we now bank with Berrima District 
Credit Union (BDCU) so PLEASE make any direct deposits as 

follows: BDCU Alliance Bank, BSB 802101 Acc 100075612 
Reference: Surname + Initials

Do you want a  
Storage Pod?
In The Art Studio are four storage pods that 
Council does not want.  
If any member would like to have one or 
more of them please contact the secretary. 
First in first served!

Donations
Thank you, Sue Maas, for donating the 
publication fees of our Annual Art Prize 
Exhibition ad to September issue of The 
Tarago Times Newsletter (see p.11)! This 
the word about our exhibition.
The Tarago Times has a circulation of 525 
copies distributed throughout Tarago, 
Lake Bathurst, Mayfield, Boro, Taylors 
Creek and the surrounding district. View 
online at http://www.tarago.org.au/tarago_
community_times.php

GDAS Banners
Two GDAS outdoor banners 
were made for our advertising 
to be more visible on town 
scale.


